
 

 

10-3-21 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The last few days have been a cause for celebration.  It has been fantastic to see all of the children return to 

school.  Understandably, there may be some worries and trips along the way but it seems like a cause for 

genuine optimism that a real milestone has been reached. In assemblies this week, lead by Reverend Alex 

and myself, we have talked about the excitement of returning to normal and thinking about how we can still 

look after each other. By the end of the week there may be a few tired children and we have all discussed 

the need to show patience with each other when some of the initial energy and enthusiasm subsides! 

 

Celebrating reading  

Part of this terms focus to welcome children back is to reignite a love of reading in school.  Last week we 

celebrated the World Book Day but not all of school had fully returned, so I have asked the class teachers to 

hold a pyjama day on either Thursday or Friday this week.  Children are allowed to come into school in 

pyjamas (if they want) with a book that they like reading at bedtime.  The teachers will tell the children 

which day.  We will be doing something similar (but simple) over the next few weeks towards the end of 

each week. We will keep you informed. 

 

School Field 

As the summer approaches we intend to use the field more often and have now installed a gate and fence 

to improve safety.  The new fence and posts do need time to set and I would ask no one climbs on these for 

the next few days. 

SIMS Parent App Lite 

The email for the SIMs App has been sent out.  The App will be the way that we collect data moving forward 

and will mean the end to you having to complete data sheets.  You will be able to update telephone 

numbers etc a lot more easily. 

Road safety 

Over the next few weeks as the country enters the different phases of returning to normal the roads will 

become busier than they have been for quite some time.  Please take extra care when crossing roads or 

when near traffic around the school. 

St. Bridget’s Buddies over Spring Break 

For four days in Spring break St. Bridget’s Buddies will be running child care for any parents who may find 

this useful.  Information for this is attached in the email. 

 

Your sincerely, 

 
Neil Le Feuvre 

 

St Bridget’s C of E Primary School 
 

St Bridget’s Lane, 
West Kirby, 

Wirral CH48 3JT 
Tel: 0151 625 7652  

Headteacher: Mr Neil Le Feuvre  
Email: schooloffice@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk 

Website: https://st-bridgets.eschools.co.uk/website                  

“Love your neighbour as yourself.” 
Luke 10:27 
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